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CONSULTATION TO THE MANAGEMENT BOARD ON THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE CENPE OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT CONCERNING THE ANTIGUA AND BARBUDA PROJECT “SUPPORTING CARIBBEANENTERPRICES” (SOURCE) (AE-263/07)
The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and on the instructions of its Chair, Mr. Máximo Romero Jiménez, Director General of Technical and Scientific Cooperation of the Secretariat of External Relations of Mexico, has the honor of informing them of the results of the consultation with the CENPE of Social Development in application of Decision No. 7 adopted by the Management Board at its Twenty Second meeting of March 19 and 20, 2009. 
As you the members of the Management Board will recall, Decision No. 7 established the following:

“{0>Decisión No 7:<}100{>Decision No. 7:<0} 
{0>Antigua y Barbuda - Supporting Caribbean Enterprices (SOURCE) (AE-263/07).<}0{>Antigua and Barbuda - Supporting Caribbean Enterprises (SOURCE) (AE-263/07).<0}  {0>A la luz de que involuntariamente no se presentaron todos los elementos de juicio en su debida oportunidad, remitir el proyecto a reconsideración de la CENPE correspondiente.<}0{>Given that, due to an oversight, not all relevant data were supplied on time, the project must be sent for reconsideration by the corresponding CENPE.<0}
{0>Una vez se cuente con la recomendación de la CENPE, la Junta Directiva considerará la inclusión del proyecto en la Programación de Actividades de Cooperación Solidaria FEMCIDI 2008.<}0{>Once it receives the CENPE’s recommendation, the Management Board will consider including the project in the Programming of FEMCIDI 2008 Partnership for Development Activities.”<0}
As a result of the consultation, the CENPE of Social Development sent a new evaluation sheet to the Secretariat and recommends the execution of the Project for an amount of $129,000.00.  

In that regard, it is important to note that this amount corresponds to the existing available balance in the FEMCIDI 2008 Social Development Account. The project would be carried out between May 2009 and March 2010. 
In application of the above-mentioned CENPE recommendation and of Decision No. 7 of the Management Board, the Secretariat proposes the inclusion of the project in the FEMCIDI 2008 Programming of Partnership for Development to the consideration of the Management Board. 
The Executive Secretariat would very much appreciate receiving the opinion of the members of the Management Board of the IACD on this consultation no later than May 14, 2009.  In accordance with Article 19.1 of the Rules of Procedure of the Management Board, the absence of a reply by that date will be taken as acceptance of the recommendations of the CENPE.  
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